From: Malcolm Bannister 
Sent: 20 November 2018 10:57
To: Housing Register
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: 18/01894/OUT - Application to build 25 houses on the Hook Norton Road

Dear Sir,

This application to build 25 houses on the Hook Norton Road ignores the planning responses from Sibford Ferris and the Gower where two thirds of villagers would support up to 10 new houses and one third would support up to 20.  In both cases there was a strong preference for traditional architecture and no support for a high density block such as this application proposes.

Even if the new houses were to be built using traditional architecture, such a high concentration of buildings on productive agricultural land would be totally out of character to both Sibford villages.

I, like many other villagers, was involved in putting together a village plan.  We recognised there was an urgent need for more housing and affordable housing in particular and recommended a number of sites available where there was an opportunity to ‘infill” empty plots within the village.

This proposal rides roughshod over the wishes of both villages and should be rejected.

Yours faithfully

Malcolm Bannister

(Carters Yard, Sibford Gower, OX15 5RW

